
Dear Parents/Guardians:

As we look forward to the start of the 2020-21 school year, we want to emphasize that the health
and well-being of our students is of utmost importance.  Chino Valley Unified School District
(CVUSD) has developed safety and health procedures to help prevent the spread of COVID-19.
The latest information from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention indicate there is no
vaccine to prevent COVID-19 infection.   As such, CVUSD cannot promise that students will be
safe from COVID-19 or any other form of harm from communicable disease.  CVUSD will do all
that it can with the available resources to provide the safest learning environment possible.
Below are the CVUSD safety and health procedures:

• Stay home if you are sick, except to get medical care.

• Practice social distancing by maintaining an adequate distance from others.  Click on the link
for a social distancing video: (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fPrYN0C3Kvw)

• Face coverings are required. (Provided by parent/guardian.) 

 Frequently wash hands with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. 
o Click on the link for a handwashing video: (https://youtu.be/d914EnpU4Fo)
o Use hand sanitizer with at least 60% alcohol if soap and water are not available.

•  Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth. 

• Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue when you cough or sneeze or use the inside of 
your elbow.   
o Click on the link for a cover your coughs and sneezes video: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mQINuSTP1jI
o Place used tissues in a waste basket.

It is important for parents/guardians to screen their student(s) before leaving home and coming
to school.   Anyone with symptoms consistent with COVID-19 should remain at home in 
quarantine for a minimum of 10 days plus and at least 72 hours fever free (without fever-
reducing medication) and improvement in other symptoms (San Bernardino County 
Department of Public Health and CDC, 2020). 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fPrYN0C3Kvw
https://youtu.be/d914EnpU4Fo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mQINuSTP1jI


To help with health screening, we are asking you to please check for the following each morning
prior to sending your student(s) to school:

1. Does your student have a fever greater than 100.0 F?   If they do, keep your student home 
until they have been fever-free without the use of fever reducing medications for 24 hours 
and contact your physician as necessary. 

2. Does your child show the symptoms below?  If they do, please keep your student home 
from school.
• Fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle or 

body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, sore throat, congestion or runny nose,
nausea or vomiting, diarrhea. See link for more information: 
(https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html)

Additionally, please keep your student home and contact your physician, as necessary if your 
answer is yes to the following questions:
1. Has your student had close contact with a person who has had a cough and/or fever and 

has traveled in the last 14 days?
2. Has your student been in close contact with someone with a confirmed or presumed case of

COVID-19?

As usual, please report any absences to the school attendance office or clerk.   Thank you in 
advance for your support and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Patti Jewell, M.Ed.
Principal

Sherri Johnson, Psy.D.
Director of Health Services and 
Services & Child Development

Ibis Cordero, Ed.S.
Coordinator of Parent and 
Family Engagement

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html

